
 
 
 

• We are a cashless school and all payments are made via the ParentPay website.  
• In September you will receive an ac:va:on le;er which is set up in the name of the primary contact 

email address. 
• If you have sibling in the school, you can link their accounts. 
• Payments for special events e.g. class trips are made via ParentPay. 
• School lunch choices are also made in advance, via ParentPay. 

 
 

 
 
Taylor Shaw provides our school lunches which are cooked on site. 
 
Current menus are available on our school website.  
 
h;ps://www.st-andrewsenf.co.uk/page/?:tle=School+Meals&pid=51  
 
For the first couple of weeks the Recep:on staff team, including teachers, support the children at 
lunch:me. 
 
If you child starts with school dinners and struggles, we may suggest that they change to packed lunches.  
 
Children will choose their lunch in school for the period of half days. Once they are full :me, the parent will 
need to make the lunch selec:on online beforehand. You can book up to three weeks in advance.  
 
 
 
 
 


